

atlanta neuroscience foundation

Board of Directors

April 16, 2023

WORLD
NEUROSCIENCE
DAY

Officers:

William H. Stuart, M.D. MSCA Chairman

Tracy L. Pearson Georgia Pacific Secretary

Amy Gruetzmacher Coca-Cola Treasurer

Directors:

Keith Keller, Ret. Grant Thornton

John Parker, Ret. Parker Hudson Rainer Dobbs LLC

Mark Richt, Former UGA Football Coach

Ross Stallings KPMG

Dana Westbrook Siemens USA

Roy A. Rangel Executive Director

3200 Downwood Circle NW Suite 550 Atlanta, Ga 30327 404-351-0205 P www.AtlNeuroFoundation.org

Dear Mrs. Scherrer-Diamond

Mrs. Helen Scherrer-Diamond

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Atlanta Neuroscience Foundation and the Atlanta Neuroscience Institute have selected you to receive the Health and Wellness Award for your unwavering spirit of service and giving and for the impact you have had on the lives of people living with Multiple Sclerosis and other neurological diseases, including their mental health challenges.

In particular, the MS community is fondly aware of your dedication to Georgians as you raise awareness and support funding for comprehensive care for all.

We recognize that your commitment to the MS Support Group is the continuation of your lifelong passion to service and dedication, remaining a champion for the advancements in senior care and immeasurable impact on the lives of so many individuals.

The Award will be presented to you during our 2nd Annual World Neuroscience Day Conference on Saturday, May 4th, 2024. The conference will be held at the Whitley Hotel – Buckhead | 3434 Peachtree Road, NE | Atlanta, GA | 30326

We would also like to invite you and a guest to join us for our Dinner with the Docs, the evening before the conference, May 3, beginning at 5:45 pm with a cocktail reception followed by a sit-down dinner. Conference sponsors, presenters, speakers will be in attendance. RSVP via email at rrangel@atlneurofoundation.org at your convenience.

While we wish for you and your family to participate in the entire conference, please note that the Awards and Recognition Ceremony will take place in The Whitley Ballroom at 3:15pm.

I applaud you and look forward to seeing you to receive your award.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at rrangel@neurofoundation.org or at my direct number, 404-609-5404.

Sincerely,

Roy A. Rangel
Roy A. Rangel

Roy A. Rangel Executive Director